
From: Patrick T. Montgomery <PTMONT@scdjj.net>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/8/2016 12:24:42 PM
Subject: DJJ PRESS 6/8

Brian,
 
I talked to ABC COLA today. They are not broadcasting the DJJ Story tonight due to the emergent jet crash news. But 
they are coming out tomorrow, 6/9 to the Store of Hope to wrap up the story and to air that night.
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Affairs Director
South Carolina Department of Juvenile Justice
Office: 803-896-9765
Cell: 803-920-9850
Email: ptmont@scdjj.net
http://www.state.sc.us/djj/
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